
 

Dear Redhawk Families, 
 
Wednesday, October 12th is an important day for our juniors as they will complete the PSAT/NMSQT at 
Naperville Central.  Not only is this the last school-sponsored practice SAT opportunity for our juniors, but it also 
serves as a qualifying test for the National Merit Scholarship program.  In order to provide our juniors with the best 
possible testing experience, we will have a special schedule on October 12th.  Please note these important 
details for all Naperville Central students. 
 
October 12th schedule = 7:45 am - 12:45 pm for standard testing* 

*Juniors with approved CollegeBoard accommodations will receive additional communication on Tuesday, 
September 27th about their accommodations and testing times, which may extend beyond 12:45 pm 

 

Seniors are not in attendance on October 12th and are encouraged to use this as a post-secondary exploration 
day. 

October 12 is a Wednesday, so please note the 7:45am start time is different then our normal Wednesday 
late arrival schedule. 

● Testing will begin for all juniors at 7:45 am.  Juniors should plan to arrive at their assigned testing location 
by 7:30 in order to prepare for the 7:45 start. All juniors will receive a PSAT/NMSQT study guide On 
October 4.  Extra study guides will be available in the main office.  

● Freshmen and sophomores will attend a modified class schedule from 7:45 am - 12:45 pm on October 
12th.  The daily bell schedule will be as follows: 

 

Period  Time 

1 7:45 - 8:18 

2 8:23 - 8:56 

3 9:01 - 9:34 

4 9:39 - 10:12 

5 10:17 - 10:50 

6 10:55 - 11:28 

7 11:33 - 12:06 

8 12:11 - 12:45 
 

● Buses will depart from Naperville Central at 1:00 pm (for standard testing) 
 
Thank you for your support of this important testing opportunity for our juniors.  If you have any questions 
regarding this schedule, please contact Steve Jeretina, Assistant Principal at sjeretina@naperville203.org. 


